
Information for Holiday Camp by Toadstool Parties 

 

Please do read the below as it contains important attendee 
information about what to bring and where to go. 

The following dates are being held at Cobham Village Hall, 
Lushington Drive, Cobham, Surrey KT11 2LU. 

(plenty of free parking directly outside) 
Mon 28th July – Summer’s Here Party 

Tues 29th July – Sing (The Movies) 

Wed 30th July – Enchanted Forest 

Mon 4th August – Mermaid and Pirate Treasure Hunt 

Tues 5th August – Popstars and Disco Divas 

Wed 6th August – Safari Adventure (includes Ranger Stu’s Animal Experience) 

 

The following dates are being held at St Andrews Church 
Hall, Oakshade Road, Osxhott, Surrey KT22 0QH. 

(plenty of free parking directly outside) 
Wed 20th August – Matilda  

Thurs 21st August - Circus 

Friday 22nd August – Unicorns and Dragons  

Wed 27th August - Wicked 

Thurs 28th August – Camps Got Talent  

Friday 29th August – End of Summer Party 

 

 



We open the doors for drop off at 10am and collection is at 
3pm. 

Please be prompt in picking up as we only have access until 
3.15pm, so after clearing up, we are unable to hang around. 

Whether this is your first time or you have attended before, we 
are very conscious that you are leaving the most precious 
things in your life with us, and we don't take that lightly. 

We have run these camps for over 10 years, so please be 
assured they are in safe hands. 

They are run by a mix of qualified teachers, professional 
entertainers and trained nursery nurses, all of which have 
enhanced DBS checks, and at least one member of staff onsite 
is first aid trained. 

What to bring -   

• Morning snack 
• Labelled packed lunch  
• Labelled Water bottle/s 
• Labelled Pencil / pen case 
• Labelled raincoat / jumper / sunscreen  
• Suitable outdoor shoes for outdoor playtime 

 

 **If you haven't already let us know of any child allergies, 
special dietary requirements, please contact us before the 
start of camp.* 

Please note, we don’t hand out any food, just tap water if 
needed. 

If we intend to hand out chocolates or sweets for example, we 
will notify you well in advance for your consent via the 
EventBrite website. 



Children are welcome to come in costumes if they wish, but it's 
not required. The Toadstool Team will be in t-shirts and 
short/leggings. 

Our team may wear the odd hat, prop, but we are unable to run 
camps in our full party costumes. (Just to set expectations for 
children coming along.) 

Please don't print tickets off, we have a list that we'll be using 
to admit people. 

We do take pictures and videos during the camp for social 
media, our website and our YouTube channel - 'Fairy Sarah 
and Friends', so if you'd prefer your child to not be 
photographed or videoed, please let us know well in 
advance, as we may post straight after the event. 

If you cannot attend on the day due to illness, please text us, 
and don't email as no-one will pick it up in time. Number to use 
is 07940 136 482. 

We close the doors at 10.15am so you'll need to text/call if 
you're going to be late. 

For information about our camp procedures, please head to the 
website under 'Holiday Camps' for the full PDF.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us on 
07940 136 482. 

We promise, we'll do our very best to ensure your children have 
a lovely, fun and safe time. 

See you soon, The Toadstool Team x 


